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Contacts – You can contact us on (01884) 35018. The Pre-school mobile number is 07927057415.  We can also be contacted 

at admin@cullomptonpreschool.org Our website address is www.cullomptonpreschool.org See our website for general 

information and our weekly blog and photos of what children have been doing and learning. ‘Like’ us on Facebook to 

see regular updates of our session activities.  
 

Thank you to all our children for making our children’s 
Christmas Parties full of so much fun! We hope they all 
enjoyed themselves as much as the staff did! 
We are so proud of how well all our children performed at our 
Nativity Performances on the day, they were all amazing! 
 

 

An enormous thank you to ‘Big Rob’s 
Christmas Trees’ who donated our 

beautiful Christmas tree again this year!  
You can find them in  

Millenium Way, Cullompton. 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you so much to everyone that 
took part and wore pink or spots – you 
helped to raise an amazing £57.10! 
 

 
 
An enormous thank to you all our families for helping and 
supporting us at pre-school this year in so many ways – Thank 
you for all your kind donations of items for our sessions, thank 
you to all the volunteer walkers that have helped us on our 
local trips and thank you for all the support with our various 
fundraising events so far this year. Thank you to our parent 
volunteers that have collected Fareshare donations from 
Tesco for us aswell, we really appreciate all your help. 
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We would like to say thank you very much to Rob Gillings for fixing 
our fence/gate after the very windy storm we had!  
 
A big thank you to Nico’s family for donating the lovely Teddy Bear 

to win in our Teddy Bear Raffle! We managed to raise £15.50 so 
thank you to everyone who bought a ticket! 
 

 
A huge thank you to Pollington Decorators Ltd for donating 
wonderful Christmas parcels for some of our families. We’re 
sure the children will be full of delight when opening them on 
Christmas Day!                                                                        
   

 

 
Thank you to everyone that came to our Christmas 
Bingo! It was a great night and we raised a whopping 

£301.70! 

Also a big thank you to the committee for organising it 
and making it possible. 

 

 
 

 

 
Date Details 

Wednesday 18th December 2024 Last Day of Autumn Term 

Monday 6th January 2025 First Day of Spring Term 

 

 

 
 

Forest School will swap over for our Sun and Moon Groups after the Christmas Holiday on 
Thursday and Friday mornings. Each half term we swap the groups over so every child in those 
groups will be able to enjoy Forest School. Our Star group will also be able to access Forest 
School on various days throughout the year, we will let you know of these dates nearer the time. 
The timetable for the next half term is –  
 THURSDAY MORNINGS FRIDAY MORNINGS 

9th Jan until 14th Feb 2025 Sun Group Moon Group 

27th Feb until 4th April 2025 Moon Group Sun Group 

 



Applications for Primary School Places close on 
15th January 2025 

 
How to Apply for a Primary School Place in Devon 

You can apply online at www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline 
Devon Admissions team can be contacted at 

admissions@devon.gov.uk 
You can call the Helpline on 0345 155 1019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the last newsletter of 2024! 
We would like to wish all our children and their families 

A Merry Christmas 

and a very happy 

New Year! 
 

 

For all our parents of children that attend our Preschool, there is a private 

Facebook Group you can join that you might find useful.  

Some of the Committee members are part of the group, so they might be able 

to let you know some information that you might need or answer some 

questions you might have (ie. days that Preschool is closed or when we 

reopen etc) 

The link for the group is below and we hope you find it useful!  

 
https://www.facebook.com/share/AEtYegxQiBvUT2Jx/?mibextid=K35XfP 
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